
September 2020 

The Superstition Chapter is excited to be back participating in events with our fellow chapter 
members. Since Motorcycles on Main has been suspended, we are excited to be 
participating in the First Friday of the month event, right here in Apache Junction. Watch for 
upcoming Motorcycle contest and Fun. 

Our August Chapter meeting had a good turnout of members despite the miserable heat, 
even if it is a “dry” heat. We welcomed a new Lifetime member, Eddie and his family. 

The long awaited ABATE T-shirt Quilt Raffle…. drum roll…. and the winner is…. Jack Batty. 
Congratulations Jack…. we know Donna will enjoy it! 

Please mark your calendars for the following events: 

We are getting Back to the Basics with our free Friday night ride. Leaving from Superstition 
Harley at 8:00p.m. Come out and join us. All bikes and riders are welcome. 

Friday night event in Apache Junction moved to Sept. 11, 2020 Be sure and enter the 
Motorcycle show. 

The Celebration of Life ride for Coach and Gynni to be held Sept. 12, 2020 

The 2nd Annual Clinton Pennington Memorial ride to be held Sept. 26, 2020 

Watch for details of these events on our Facebook page. @AbateSuperstitonChapter 

Superstition Chapter meets the second Sunday of the month at 2:00pm. At Superstition 
Harley Davidson 2910 W Apache Trail, Apache Junction, AZ 85120. 

Marc Schultz, Coordinator 
Superstition Chapter 
ABATE of AZ 


